
Welcome to 3I! 

Miss Willis Mr Ibbotson 

Hello 3I! 
I am your new teacher for 2020-21 and I’m very excited about you all returning to school 

in September.  I have taught in Year 3 for four years and it is such an exciting  year 
group! We learn how Ancient Egyptians mummified people and how the Stone Age 

people hunted Woolly Mammoths.  I love P.E. and being outside - I’m hoping we can go 
hunting for Stone Age artefacts when we return! 

In a normal year, we would have had the chance to have some transition time where we 
all got to meet each other in our new classroom before September. Unfortunately that 

can’t happen this year, so I thought I’d tell you a little bit about Year 3 and what it’s like 
to be in my class. 

In Year 3 we work hard but we have lots of fun too! Year 3 is a big change - as we now 
move into KS2, we will be with the older children in school. You will get the chance to 

start writing in pen, take part in school competitions and go on exciting trips. 

In 3I, we enter and leave school through door number 12 which is located on the Y2/3 playground. 
I’m looking forward to meeting you all for the first time on Thursday 3rd September! 

Please bring a photograph of something you have achieved over the summer or during 
lockdown with you on your first day so we can share some of your memories. 

Have a fantastic summer! 
Mr Ibbotson and Mrs Willis 
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